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I was concerned by the reports in the press this morning that
Members had invited into the House of Commons people associated
with the Provisional IRA, and had left them unsupervised for some
times. These matters are, of course, for the House itself to
regulate, but I should very much welcome your observations on how

this might best be pursued.
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The Rt Hon Betty Boothroyd MP



